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Dear Parents of K-5th Grade Children,
We are going to have an Easter Sunday Children’s Choir to sing at all three worship services on Easter Sunday – at the beginning of the 9:00 service, the end of the 8:30 service (around 9:20), and the beginning of the 11:00 service (right after Sunday School).  If your family will be in town on Easter Sunday and your child would like to sing with us, please complete the information below.  We will be practicing during the 9:00 Corner Kidz time (approximately 9:15-10:00) in Stockwell Hall on the following Sundays: March 1, 8, 15, 22, 29, and April 5.  Your child would need to be present at practice on at least 3 of those Sundays in order to sing with us.  (The last two Sundays are the beginning and ending of spring break, and I realize many of the children may not be in town those Sundays, so that’s the reason we’re starting practice the first Sunday in March.)
If your child would like to participate in this Easter Sunday Choir, and you can make the commitment to have them at practice on at least 3 Sundays, please fill out the information below and return it to me or the church office (or you can text the info to me at 229-942-6909, or e-mail me at jrbeckum@aol.com). 
If your family attends the 11:00 service, I can have an additional practice at the end of that service each week (approximately 11:50-12:20) – please let me know if that is something you would be interested in.
I look forward to this special time with your children and the opportunity to proclaim the “good news” on Easter Sunday!
Mary Pat Beckum
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Child(ren) Name(s) and Grade(s):____________________________________
____________________________________________________________
Phone _________________________________   
E-Mail _______________________________________________________
Parent’s Signature ______________________________________________
